
 

 

                                                                                                     
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

     

 

 

 
This project is co-funded by the European Union’s Justice Programme 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 
 

 

 

It gives us a great pleasure to announce you that the project European Judicial Court 

Staff and Bailiffs - Promoting and supporting the European cross-border cooperation (EJT - 

763862) co-funded by the European Union’s Justice Programme (2014-2020), has started on 

the 01.09.2017 and in which Coordinator of the project is Justice International Cooperation 

(JCI), France, and partners are National School of Clerks - Romania, Chambre Européenne 

des Huissiers de Justice - France, Direção-Geral da Administração da Justiça - Portugal, 

European Institute of Public Administration - EIPA, Institut de Formation Judiciaire – 

Belgium and Centro de Estudios Jurídicos – Spain. 

According to the project sheet, the training activities will be carried out between 

01.09.2017 - 28.02.2019. 

In the framework of the project, clerks within Courts and trainers within the network 

of the National School of Clerks will be enrolled in training activities that will be carried out 

during 2018. 

In this sense, clerks within Courts will be enrolled in a Legal English Terminology 

course and will participate to study visits in the partner countries. Also, trainers within the 

network of the National School of Clerks will be enrolled in different training sessions on 

judicial cooperation in civil and commercial matters, family matters and criminal matters. 

In the coming period, call for applications for participating to the training activities 

organized in the framework of the project will be published. 

 

The end of the year gives us the opportunity to thank you for your support given to the 

National School of Clerks this year and to wish you Happy Holidays and a New Year with 

joy! 

 

 

 

International Relations Department 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
„The content of this communication represents the views of the National School of Clerks only and is its sole 

responsibility. The European Commission does not accept any responsibility for use that may be made of the 

information it contains” 


